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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
DECEMBER 5-6, 2015
Saturday 
5:00 PM
Mass

Intention:  Vernon Deihl (RIP)

Requested By:  KA
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday 
 10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Bernie & Joan Gillott (RIP)

Requested By:  Debbie & Bill Kelly
WEEK OF
DECEMBER 7-11, 2015
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Kathy Abers (RIP)

Requested By:  Friends at Daily Mass




7:00 PM
Mass
   Intention:  Mary Davis
   Requested By:  Jan & Steve Daum
Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Kathy Abers (RIP)
   Requested By:  Janet & Benny Leigh
Thursday

No Mass 
Friday

 No Mass
THIS WEEKEND OF
DECEMBER 12-13, 2015
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Dave Myers (RIP)

Requested By:  Mary Clark
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Jennie Stagnittilucci (RIP)

Requested By:  Tony & Joan Gattuso
DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
December 7-13, 2015
In Memory of:  Anna Lupei


Donations may be made in memory or in
honor of a loved one. A memorial list

will be prepared and inserted into the 

Christmas Bulletin.
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"For where your treasure is, there your heart will be also."  Matthew 6:21
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/15 through 6/30/2016
Annual operating expense budget:
 $488,906
Did you know…

    We expect at least $5,000 in donations to help offset our fuel oil costs?
OFFERTORY
Actual Contributions 11/29/2015: $5,304.75
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks with a total Weekend Mass attendance total of 390
Thanksgiving Mass Attendance 79

Other contributions 11/29/2015 not used for operations totaled $325.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$819.50
CHRISTMAS GIFTS
In this season of gift giving to family, friends, and those less fortunate, we hope you will also consider your gift to St. Therese.  It is through the donations of every individual and family in the congregation that we are able to carry on our work.  You can use electronic giving options for both regular offerings and one-time gifts.  To help us achieve a more consistent level of funding, please visit www.sttheresechurch.info.  Merry Christmas and God Bless!
The Church of St. Therese is a
STEWARDSHIP parish.
Each week we depend upon and are
grateful for your generous support of
time, talents, and treasure to strengthen this, 
YOUR parish community.
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
DECEMBER 2ND COLLECTIONS

December 5/6
Parish Growth

December 20 
End Poinsettia Memorials
December 24/25
Catholic Charities


WEEKLY BINGO RESULTS:
November 23, 2015
    On November 23, attendance included 40 players (5 parishioners) and 12 volunteers.  The night's deposit totaled $398.50 is used for gaming expenses and donations to St Therese.  Donations for 2015 
now total $27,810; these funds will be used for unbudgeted items and special projects.
LIVING OUR MISSION
    Once again I would like to express how tremendously grateful I am for all who participated in the Diocesan Campaign and helped make it such a huge success.  Over the five year span of Living Our Mission our parish will receive quarterly distribution checks which will be based on the amount of actual pledges collected from donors either through written checks or automatic withdrawal from personal accounts or by credit card.
    In the past several months several parishioners have either talked to me personally or inquired at the office with questions and some confusion on the proper procedure for making certain types of payments.  Of course automatic withdrawals are just that and any record would be on your personal statements.  Other questions, concerns or suggestions on how to make the payment option you chose more user friendly can be made directly to Amanda Glass at the Catholic Diocese at 1-804-622-5122.  Fr. Jim
WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER
Jesus came into the world to testify to the truth.  If we belong to the truth we will listen to His voice.  Are you listening to His voice and letting Him lead and guide you in all areas of your life?  The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends are on February 19-21 in Herndon or April 22-24 in Fredericksburg.  For more information or to apply, visit our website at www.renewmarriage-vasouth.org or contact us at applications@renewmarriage-vasouth.org or 

757-483-3209
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JUSTICE AND PEACE
Justice and Peace is collecting stocking stuffers for Migrant Ministry of the Eastern Shore.  Bring hats, gloves, mittens, and small toys and drop in the box in the commons by December 10th.  Thank you for your generosity!
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THERESIAN’S ANNUAL CHRISTMAS BAKE SALE

St. Therese finest bakers will be offering home baked holiday cookies, candies and cakes for sale before and after Mass on December 12 and December 13.  Be sure to stop by and purchase these delightful treats for $5 a pound to share with your family and friends. 
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EXTRAORDINARY JUBILEE OF MERCY

MERCIFUL LIKE THE FATHER

    On April 13, 2015, Pope Francis announced that an Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy will be celebrated between December 8, 2015 and November 20, 2016.  In his announcement he said:

    “I have often thought about how the Church might make clear its  

     mission of being a witness to mercy.  It is a journey that begins 
     with a spiritual conversion.  For this reason, I have decided to call 
     an extraordinary Jubilee that is to have the mercy of God at its 
     center.  It shall be a Holy Year of Mercy.  We want to live this 
     Year in the light of the Lord’s words: “Be merciful, just as your 
     Father is merciful.” (cf. Lk 6:36)

    Additional information is available from the Vatican website here:  http://www.im.va/content/gdm/en.html and the official Year of Mercy Facebook page here:  https://Facebook.com?IubilaeumMisericordiae.en/timeline.
    The Diocesan Door of Mercy will open at the Cathedral of the Sacred Heart in Richmond on December 20th just before the

11:00 AM Mass.  All are welcome to attend.  We look forward to this extraordinary time of grace. 

CORRECTION TO THE BULLETIN
The Mass intention for Dave Myers on Saturday, November 28, was requested by Vivian, Danielle and Sean.  Sean’s name was spelled incorrectly.
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KNIGHTS THANK YOU

The Knights of Columbus would like to express our thanks for the support of the Yearly Christmas Card Sale.  All proceeds go to support a Seminarian. 

OFFICE OF ASIAN MINISTRY FILIPINO COMMISION

The Office of Asian Ministry Filipino Commission invites you to attend Simbang Gabi, a nine day novena/Mass dedicated to the Blessed Mother starting on December 15 and ending with a Misa de Gallo on December 23 to welcome the birth of the Child Jesus.  Simbang Gabi gives us an opportunity to give thanks for blessings received andit stregthens relationships among family members and the church.  Come and celebrate in this rich tradition of the Philipines.

AMAZONSMILE
St. Therese has received a donation of $7.23 from the AmazonSmile Foundation.  The holidays are approaching, and you can help increase our donations by going to http://smile.amazon.com/ch/54-6050024.  
“Prepare the way of the Lord.”





2nd Sunday of Advent





December 6, 2015








